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Dear OMB: 
I am a science teacher and a graduate  student in wildlife and fisheries sciences.The Office of Management and Budget  should 
withdraw the proposed Bulletin and engage the scientific community in an  open, transparent process. Also, There is no evidence 
that the current system is  not working. Many speakers pointed out that not a single example has been raised  demonstrating 
inappropriate or flawed federal regulations being promulgated as a  result of failure to peer review.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Huff 
Graduate Student 
Department of Wildlife and Fisheries  Sciences 
Texas A&M University 
chuf@peoplepc.com 
 




